COMMENTS 2435 S 500 EAST WARNOCK COMMONS.
I was disappointed that there was not a drawing accompanying the verbiage for the proposed townhomes on 500 East.  Actually, it will be an improvement for the area aesthetically, however neighbors may not be happy about the increase in traffic and residents.  I did not see any indication of guest parking and you know sensitive I am to the prospect, that without that provision, street parking becomes an issue for the current residents. I approve that it is designed to be affordable housing.  If this project moves forward, it could be a blueprint for the development of the Liquor Store property when the store moves to its new location.  PATSY MACFARLANE

From: Dayna McKee <dmckee3313@gmail.com>
Subject: 2435 S 500 E Warnock Commons Website Feedback

Message Body:
The design does not fit the character of the neighborhood well. It would be great if the look and feel of the project could reflect the nature of the bungalows in the surrounding neighborhoods. The development is fine otherwise. I would like to know more about how this project will be contributing to affordable housing needs. Will there be opportunities for low income neighbors? Will there be concessions on the HOA fees to allow a broad variety of residents to achieve home ownership? Will there be provisions in the HOA CC&Rs that these units cannot be used as short term rentals? Thank you.
